
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

LETTER OF DECISION 
 

October 8, 2004 
 

 
 
 
Van Antwerp Realty Corporation, Inc. 
P. O. Box 2402 
Mobile, AL  36652 
 
Re: Case #ZON2004-01809 

Van Antwerp Realty Corp., Inc. (Steve Quinnelly, Agent) 
South side of Bear Fork Road, 400’+ West of the South terminus of Goodman 
Avenue, extending to the North side of Eightmile Creek. 
Council District 1 

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on October 7, 2004, the Planning Commission considered your request for 
a change in zoning from R-1, Single-Family Residential, to I-1, Light Industry, to allow 
an outdoor shooting range. 
 
After discussion it was decided to holdover this application until the meeting of October 
21, 2004, to allow the applicant to submit additional information regarding noise 
abatement, safety features and containment of debris. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Victor McSwain, Secretary 
 
By: /s/ Margaret Pappas, Planner II 


